
Mechanics                                                                                                      M. Coppins 
First Year Physics                                                                                               11.12.07 
 
 

Handout 3: Lecture 5.1, Section 5.1.3 
 
You may remember that I made a sign error in Lecture 5.1.This is the correct version 
of Section 5.1.3 from my notes 
 

 
 

Wolfgang Pauli once attended a lecture in which a long mathematical derivation 
concluded with the answer having the wrong sign. “I must have made a mistake” 
remarked the speaker, whereupon Pauli was heard to say “An odd number of 
mistakes, more likely.” 


